
   

   

 

SB 236 Pharmacy Practice Amendments as 

amended (Sen. Vickers)  

Anticipated Fiscal Impact for State:  

$0 

Summary 

SB 236 affects multiple areas of prescription drug dispensing.  We do not expect fiscal 

impact from changes associated with insulin dispensing.  The bill language does not 

require a health plan to cover additional days of insulin, nor does it require coverage for 

dispensing antibiotics for sexually transmitted disease from a Department of Health 

clinic or allowing hospital pharmacies to dispense selected prescriptions.  In addition, 

we anticipate the bill will continue to produce a savings of $8,795 per year by clarifying 

the ability to return some prescription drugs to the pharmacy.     

  

 

 

 

  

 

 


